
	
	
October 2017 

Dear Parents of Sixth, Seventh, and Eighth Grade Athletes, 

The time has come for our annual Parent-Child Game Day. Last year’s event was very successful 
and well attended, and we are hoping for another good turnout this year. This event will be held, 
weather permitting, on Thursday, November 2, from 2:00 to 3:00 pm. Regardless of your 
experience, you are invited to join us.  If you attend, you will participate with your children in their 
sport. Michelle Crowley and Ryan Tozer will oversee the cross country walk/run; Lisa 
Mansure and Beth Tedesco will moderate the field hockey game; Padraig Barry, Julian Ovalle, 
and Tyler Clauson-Wolf will organize the boys’ soccer game; Jebb Chagan will arrange the girls’ 
soccer game; Howard Serota and Becky Guenther will arrange the tennis matches; Patty 
Zaradic will host a flag football game; and Iain Anderson, Megan McLain, Caroline Maw-
Deis, and Katie Pidot will organize activities for our water polo team in our swimming pool. At 
the conclusion of the day, we will have snacks/refreshments in front of the Shimada Athletic 
Center.  

Please return the completed form below to the appropriate coach, listed above, by way of your child 
no later than Monday, October 30.  If you have questions, please ask your child or call us during 
any regular school day.  Wish us good weather! 

Sincerely, 

Phil Annas 
Middle School Athletics 

 

(Please complete the form below & return to the appropriate coach by October 30.) 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Middle School Parent-Child Game Day, 11/2/17 
 

Child’s Name__________________________________________ Sport___________________________ 

 

Your Name(s) _________________________________________ 

_______ No, sorry, I will be unable to play this year. 

_______ Yes, I will try to play this year. 

_______ Please lend me equipment (field hockey, only). 

_______ I am willing to help in providing refreshments. (Please bring in something that can be shared with 
the other teams). REMEMBER; NO PEANUT PRODUCTS!! Thank you in advance for your help. 

	


